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I wish to state my support for full funding of construction of the Hood River-White 

Salmon bridge in order to bring to completion this long-overdue project. Every day we 

prolong construction of a new bridge brings added danger to our community, both 

economically and to personal safety. This is a crucial bridge that support commerce, 

tourism, employment, and provides a vital link for emergency services. 


